
You Are Invited to Freshman Rush! 
 

CLASS OF 2021: 

Lake Central High School would like to welcome you by hosting our annual Freshmen 
Rush! Freshmen Rush provides all incoming freshmen the opportunity to get to know your new school 
before the first day. You will be able to hear a presentation from Mr. Begley, LCHS principal, meet and 
mingle with other students, meet your Peer Mentor, take a class picture, visit your classes and lockers 
and socialize over lunch with your classmates. You will also be able to meet club sponsors and find out 
all the exciting things to do at LCHS. 

In order to coordinate this event, we need to know if you plan on coming. If you plan on joining us 
on August 8, from 10 am-2 pm, please follow the link provided in this email to RSVP. We will also need 
to know if you plan on purchasing a lunch or want to bring your own. If you plan to purchase a lunch, 
please bring $5 in cash to purchase a hotdog, chips, cookie and drink. 

We look forward to seeing you on August 8!! If you have any questions, you can contact the freshmen 
class sponsors: 

Mrs. Rodgers, School Counselor                                                 Mrs. May, School Counselor 
jrodgers@lcscmail.com                                                                rmay@lcscmail.com 

 

  

 
CLICK HERE TO RSVP   
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